
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note of caution 
 

 

Abu Dhabi Airports Company (ADAC) is aware that there are 
fraudulent emails in circulation which are falsely attributed to senior 
ADAC officials. 

If you believe you may have received a fraudulent email, please do 
not answer it and forward the e-mail to spam@adac.ae to verify the 
legitimacy of the email. 

ADAC takes such matters seriously and is taking steps to stop 
these emails 

All official communications from ADAC will always come from a 
@adac.ae email address. 
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